
Plan to Join us Thursday, September 12th for 
Back to School Night! 

 
This evening is planned for parents only.  Parents will have an opportunity to meet their children’s teachers to hear 
about curriculum, procedures and expectations.  This is not a time for individual conferences.  Conferences will be 
held on November 12th and November 13th.  Both of these days will be early dismissal days.  Parent Teacher Conference 
signups will take place using Sign Up Genius, so be on the lookout for the link to be sent out soon. 
 

The following is a schedule for the evening of BTSN: 
 

 Start         End 
Time         Time 
 
6:00          6:30          Preschool and Grade 1   
6:30           7:00          Kindergarten, Grade 5 and Grade 6 ELA – parents report to room 7 
7:00          7:30           Grade 2 and Grade 6 Math- parents report to room 15 
7:30          8:00           Grades 3 and 4 
     
 
6:00         7:40             Open visits in the library with the Education Specialists, KTEA, Board        
                                   of Education Members and other community organizations. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on Thursday, September 12th. 
 


